

Dear Smitaben,

26th July, 2017

SMILE NGO has been doing immensely wonderful work to promote the cause of education amongst underprivileged children. Introducing and exposing them to our classical arts is very nourishing both for their bodies and minds. We are joyed that you see the happiness it adds in their lives. It has been a pleasure working for so many years with the esteemed NGO. We look forward to continuing working with the students of SMILE. We hope that you continue to get more support from our communities so that you can grow your valuable work.

Thanking you,